DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 11, 2020

ST. BALDRICK’S: if you are interested in donating your hair or shaving your head! T-shirts are also
being sold in her room. St. Baldrick’s is having a benefit night at Portillo’s next Tuesday, February 11th. 20%
of the proceeds will be donated to the St. Baldrick’s foundations. Be sure to grab a flyer or a picture of it before
you go! St. Baldrick’s assembly is on March 17" T-shirts can also be purchased at Hoosier Sports: Here is the
link for the Saint Baldrick's Fundraiser shirts: https://hoosiersportsofamerica.com/products/lake-central-2019-
stbaldricks-t-shirt

FRESHMAN CLASS CABINET: Freshmen class cabinet will be selling Valentine Lollipops for $1
during lunches the week of February 10th - 14th. ALSO for sale: LC pop sockets $5, LC Bags $6, LC
Blankets $15

STUDENT COUNCIL: we will have a meeting this Thursday, February 13, in room C324 at 2:15pm to
organize the Valentine’s Day carnation delivery for Friday.

HERFF-JONES: Representatives from Herff-Jones will be here on Tuesday, February 18th during
lunches. Pick up orders, pay for orders and place your cap and gown order.

PARKING: students should not be parking in the Purple Lot. No parking permits have been sold for the
Purple Lot. Cars parked in that lot are creating an unsafe situation with the buses. Any student that parks in
the Purple Lot will be subject to a Wednesday school.

EXAMS: students enrolled in a second-semester course (AP Macroeconomics, AP Microeconomics or
AP Government) the last day to register for the AP exam is February 28th. Log onto the High School web
page using the link under News - AP Test Registration. Students enrolled in a year-long course or who took an
AP course in the first semester and would like to take the AP Exam, can still register with a late fee of $45.
Please contact Mrs. Toth (btoth@Icscmail.com) in the Main Office with questions or assistance.

STUDENT COUNCIL: valentine's Flower Grams will be sold during lunch from now until February
13th. Each carnation is $1.50 and will be delivered with your personal note during PtE on Valentine's Day.

If you are a career center student and would like to purchase a carnation, please see Mrs. Combis in C324 to
place your order. All proceeds will go toward care packages for troops that were recently deployed.

GRADUATION TICKETS: Tickets for Graduation — Class of 2020 on Sunday, May 31, 2020 at 2pm,
are on sale now through March 3, 2020. Each senior will receive 2 complimentary tickets and may purchase
up to 2 additional tickets for $5/each.

NHS: The National Honor Society is offering tutoring three times per week. We are available for tutoring on
Wednesdays after school in room C209 - no sign up necessary. We are available each PTE session in the
library. To sign up for a PTE session, please choose "NHS Tutoring" on the PTE sign up form. If you have any
guestions, email tutoring@lcscmail.com or see Miss York in room C209.

ATHLETICS INFORMATION: AT ALL Athletic EVENTS: No outside beverages will be allowed inside

the gate. No backpacks, bags, etc. will be allowed into the gate without an officer checking before entering.
There are no pass outs, if you leave the game you will not be allowed to return.

Just a reminder to students that the Dailly Announcements can also be found on
the high school web site.
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